
I am strongly urging you to vote YES on SB 22.  Our governor and department of health 

has imposed overreaching power on the citizens of the state of Ohio.  A state of 

emergency does not last a year.  I believe that federal funding is keeping many states in a 

state of emergency as well as those in charge not wanting to give up their authoritarian 

power.  Sars-cov-2 is acting like a tyical respiratory virus.  It has been mutating and may 

be more contagious but lot less lethal.  There are also therapeudics to treat if given early.  

The fear imposed by our governor has created a hostile environment in our state.  This 

fear is based on false science that "we" can stop a virus from spreading as well as the 

misrepresentation of the actual data from the Ohio Coronavirus Website.  My family and 

I have been emotionally affected by the mandates and restrictions placed on our 

community.  If this does not end now, I am afraid of what could be imposed on us next.   


